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; to grips,
with the reckless housing development around
Goffs Oak. We as residents are extremely
concerned with regard to the numbers of 'new
builds' that are being proposed and
implemented by the Broxbourne Council. The
infrastructure around the village of Goffs Oak is
totally inadequate for an additional 1,500 new
houses. The population of Goffs Oak will
double, this will dramatically increase the
volume of traffic along the B156 and
Newgatestreet Road. Goffs Oak will be buried
in bricks and concrete.

Unfortunately, expressing our comments and
concerns to the Council is a COMPLETE waste
of time. Nobody listens. | have written many
letters and have delivered a public address with
regard to the lack of infrastructure, on behalf of
the residents of Goffs Oak. The DISMISSIVE
response that | received ( by email with regard
to another 59 house development alongside
Whitehaven Close / Burton Lane ) from Douglas
Cooper on 27/07/2021 sums up the lack of
interest that the Planning Department has.

Do you really think that the solution to the traffic
congestion which will inevitably be created, is
for of us to use bicycles?

Quite honestly the massive development of new
houses in such a 'tight' rural area is an
extremely worrying concept. | say again, no
one in the Council takes any notice whatsoever.
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